

I. Circle the best answer: (Chon A, B, C, or D) (6pts)

1. He likes sports.					
A. watch	B. watches	C. watching	D. watched		
2. My mother	always drives .				
A. careful	B. carefully	C. slow	D. fastly		
3. You ought		to the doctor	ſ.		
A. to go	B. go	C. going	D. goes		
4. This river	s very	for	the swimmers.		
A. danger	B. dan	gerously	C. carefully	D. dangerous.	
5. I	stay in	bed because I l	nave a bad cold.		
A. must	B. can		C. shouldn't	D. can't.	
6. Lan feels s	ick. She ate too		candy last night.		
A. many B. lot of			C. much	D. lot	
7. He says he	was busy yeste	erday and	were his broth	ners.	
A. neither	B. so		C. too	D. to	
8. My sister d	lidn't wash it bu	t I			
A. did B. didn't C. do D. does					
9. You must	drink	wate	r every day.		
A. many	B. a fe	W	C. lot of	D. much	
10. I need your height.					
A. measuring B. to measure C. measure			C. measure D. 1	D. measures	
11. How is Nga ? – She is 37 kilos.					
A. high	B. wei	ght	C. heavy	D. hight	
12. He very happy yesterday.					
A. was	B. is		C. are	D. were	
13. Are you scared seeing the dentist?					
A. of	B. in		C. at	D. to	
14. Wash your hands meals !					
A. after	B. in		C. at	D. before	
15. Remember your teeth after meals.					
A. brush	B. to b	rushes	C. brushing	D. brushes	



16. He come here last night.					
A. doesn't	B. won't	C. didn't	D. don't		
17. Did Liz buy any in Nha Trang ?					
A. gifts	B. picture	C. cap	D. shirt		
18. She talked to her friends her vacation in Da Lat.					
A. on	B. about	C. with	D. at		

Chọn từ có " ed" được phát âm khác với những từ còn lại:

19. A. Brushed	B. Watched	C. Stopped	D. Fill ed
20. A. Comb ed	B. Iron ed	C. Started	D. Call ed

Read the passage then complete with given words (Đọc và hoàn thành đoạn văn với những từ gọi ý).

waited, check – up, temperature, examined

Yesterday, the students of Quang Trung School had a medical(21). They filled their medical records and gave them to the nurse. Then they sat in the waiting room and waited to be(22) for their physical conditions. They did not wait long. The nurse called them name by name one after another. First, she took their(23), then she measured them. Next, she asked each of them to get on the scales to weigh them. Finally, she asked to go back to the waiting room. There they(24) to see the doctor.

II. Read the passage and answer the questions: (Đọc và trả lời những câu hỏi sau) (1,5pts)

Health and fitness are not just for young people. They are for anyone willing to accept the rules of a good diet and regular exercise. With age, there is a tendency to feel that the body is no longer able to perform well. Yet example after example shows us that older people can - and should - be active. Many men and women in their sixties have run in marathons, races of more than sixty - six miles.

For most people, they need simple activities like walking and swimming to stay in shape. It's important to include exercise in your daily routine. In the winter, do push- ups, sit – ups, and other indoor exercise.

a. Who are health and fitness for?

⇔.....

HavaMäth

b. Can older people be active?
⇔
c. What is a marathon?
⇔
d. What type of exercise can we do in the winter?
⇔
e. Do you think sports is important for your health?
⇔
e. What kinds of sports do you play to keep fit and stay healthy?
⊳

III. Put the words in the right order: (Sắp xếp những từ sau thành câu hoàn chỉnh) (1 pt)

1. likes / collecting / Nam / stamps
⇔
2. What / in / do / you / morning / usually / the / do
⇔
3. Minh / more / ought / drive / to / carefully
⇔
4. for / Nga / noodles / lunch / has
⇔

IV. Read and fill each gap with the name of the sports: (Đọc và điền vào chổ trống với một môn thể thao) (0,5 pt)

1.....: a game is like tennis with paddles and a small plastic ball on a table with a net across it.

2.....: a game in which two teams of six players use their hands to hit a large ball backwards and forwards over a high net while trying not to let the ball touch the ground on their own side.

V. Complete the sentences: (Viết lại những câu sau) (1 pt)

1. Lan's sister is a quick swimmer.

⇒ She swims

2. My brother is a good badminton player.

HavaMäth

⇔ He plays
3. Nam's father is a safe driver.
⇔ He drives
4. Hoa's aunt is a slow runner.
⇔ She runs

- THE END -



ANSWER KEYS

						I.
1. C	2. B	3. A	4. D	5. A	6. C	Cho
7. B	8. A	9. D	10. B	11. C	12. A	ose
13. A	14. D	15. C	16. C	17. A	18. B	А,В,
19. D	20. C	21.	22.	23.	24.	C or
		check-up	examined	temperature	waited	D .(
					11	Choï

n A, B, C or D) (6.0 Đ)

Mỗi câu đúng 0.25 đ (0.25 d x 24 = 6 d)

II. Read the passage and answer the questions: (Đọc và trả lời những câu hỏi sau)

Mỗi câu đúng 0.25 đ (0.25 d x 6 = 1.5 d)

a. Health and fitness are for anyone.

b. Yes, they can.

- c. A marathon is a race of more than sixty six miles.
- d. In the winter, we can push- ups, sit- ups, and other indoor exercise.
- e. Yes, I do.
- f. Students' answer

III. Put the words in the right order: (Sắp xếp những từ sau thành câu hoàn chỉnh)

Mỗi câu đúng 0.25 đ (0.25 d x 4 = 1.0 d)

- 1.Nam likes collecting stamps.
- 2. What do you usually do in the morning?
- 3. Minh ought to drive more carefully.
- 4. Lan has noodles for lunch.



IV. Read and fill each gap with the name of the sports: (Đọc và điền vào chổ trống với một môn

thể thao)

Mỗi câu đúng 0.25 đ (0.25 đ x 2 = 0.5 đ)

- 1. Table tennis
- 2. Volleyball

V. Complete the sentences: (Viết lại những câu sau)

Mỗi câu đúng 0.25 đ (0.25 d x 4 = 1.0 d)

- 1.quickly.
- 2.badminton well.
- 3.safely.
- 4.slowly.

- THE END -